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Moss Hall Playcentre 

Newsletter February 2025 
 

Moss Hall Playcentre, Moss Hall Grove, London N12 8PE, 

enquiries@mosshallplaycentre.co.uk, 07731669002, www.mosshallplaycentre.co.uk 
 

 

Friday 21st February – Trip 

to London Cable Car 

Experience 

We are offering the opportunity 

for a great day out to cross the 

River Thames and see the sights 

from the London Cable Car,  for 

more details https://tfl.gov.uk/modes/london-cable-car/ 

Trip Day £42  

Payment Link https://mosshallplaycentre.ipalbookings.com/app 

Tax Free Government schemes, Child care Vouchers & credit cards 

accepted. – ONLY FEW SPACES REMAINING – book today !  

Leaving Moss Hall Infant School at 9.00am. Please provide a packed 

lunch and raincoat in the event of rain.  
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Moss Hall Afterschool Club - spaces available starting  

Monday 24th February 2025 

Free play is when children have the opportunity  to play in whatever 

way they want. They can choose everything – they have the 

freedom to select their play materials & interest area. During free 

play time, children can express themselves in the way that they 

choose depending on the day, time and situation they are in. These 

kinds of opportunities provide growth in problem solving, becoming 

more creative, using their imagination and learning to be 

independent. We take pride in encouraging this at our Afterschool 

Club and see huge success in children’s development.  

Places available on Mondays & Fridays 
(or register your interest enquiries@mosshallplaycentre.co.uk )  
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New Trustee Opportunities available - Become a 

Trustee for Moss Hall Afterschool Playcentre  
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Moss Hall Play Centre works closely with the Moss Hall Schools Federation, but 

it is a separate charity and is looked after by a board of trustees. The current 

board has 4 members, and we’d love to get a couple more.  

 

The board meets about once every half term. At the trustee meetings, we get a 

report from Claudette and Evy on what’s been happening at the play centre, 

provide some operational guidance, where necessary, and also make longer term 

strategic decisions about the play centre, for example: What should our pricing 

policy be? How can the play centre best meet its charitable objectives? 

 

Some roles on the trustee board require some additional administrative work, 

but we’d welcome people even if they are only able to attend meetings. You do 

not need any previous board or charity experience! The most important thing is 

a willingness to think carefully about the play centre and its future.  

 

We are particularly keen to ensure that our board reflects the diversity of users 

of the play centre and would welcome interest from any of our parents, carers 

or from the wider community.  

 

Being a trustee at the play centre is not onerous and it is rewarding. We really 

hope that you can join us! If you are interested in finding out more please 

contact finance@mosshallplaycentre.co.uk 
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